

Republic of the Philippines PRESIDENTIAL COMMUNICATIONS OPERATIONS OFFICE Malacañang, Manila

07 July 2017

WANDA CORAZON T, TEO Secretary Department of Tourism (DOT) The New DOT Building, 351 Senator Gil Puyat Avenue, Makati City

Dear Secretary TEO:

Greetings from the PCOO!

Please accept our gratitude to the Department of Tourism (DOT) for complying with the FOI Program and for supporting PCOO initiatives to ensure the smooth implementation of the Program.

We would like to gladly inform you that, after a thorough review of your FOI Manual, DOT is FULLY COMPLIANT with EO No. 2, s. 2016.

Once again, thank you for supporting the FOI Program.

Very truly yours,

ATTY, KRISTIAN R. ABLAN

Assistant Secretary and FOI Program Director